
Regional Feral Hog Forum 

The North Central Texas Council of Governments, along with the City of Dallas, and Texas Parks and Wildlife, is hosting 
a regional forum on the management of urban feral hogs in North Texas. This half day event will bring together 
environmental policy makers, experts, and interested parties from around the region to communicate and coordinate on 
feral hog issues. Presentation topics include an introduction to the feral hog issue, current regional efforts, legality issues, 
lessons learned, and an expert panel discussion and open forum. The goal of this event is to raise awareness and 
provide a foundational knowledge among the municipal decision makers in the DFW metroplex, and to begin to develop a 
plan of action to move forward in regional cooperation to more effectively manage feral hogs in North Texas.

Join us as we discuss, strategize and prepare for an ever-increasing population of feral hogs in the region. City planners, 
facility managers and wildlife experts from state and local agencies from around the state and beyond gather to learn how 
we got here, what's going on currently and what could be done in the future.

If you have any questions regarding the forum please contact Jack Tidwell, NCTCOG Manager of Environment & 
Development, at 817-695-9220 or jtidwell@nctcog.org. 
There is no cost to attend.

Register at: www.nctcog.org/envir/feral-hogs/

October 24, 2013
8:30 am - 12:00 pm 
Ruthe Jackson Center
3113 S Carrier Pkwy, Grand Prairie, TX 75052
Google Map

Agenda

Introduction to Feral Hogs in North Texas 
Panel Discussion 
Regional Efforts and Lessons Learned 
Question and Answer Session / Open Discussion 
The Next Steps 


